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FATAL MOTOR VEHICLE CRASH - Kellom Rd, Town of Beaver Dam 

 

At about 5:51 AM on Wednesday, August 28, 2019, the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office responded to a report of a motorcycle 

versus passenger car crash on Kellom Road north of CTH B in the Township of Beaver Dam. 

 

A northbound motorcycle was making a left turn into a business parking lot and collided with a southbound passenger car.  

The driver of the car was uninjured and was the only occupant of the car.  The driver of the cycle was transported to a nearby 

hospital and pronounced dead at the hospital.  There were no passengers on the motorcycle.  Names of those involved will 

not be released at this time. 

 

The crash is under investigation.  The Township of Beaver Dam Police Department, Wisconsin State Patrol, Beaver Dam Fire 

Department and Paramedics, DCERT, Sheriff Chaplain and the Dodge County Medical Examiner are assisting in the 

investigation and actions at the scene.    

 

   

 

Questions may be directed to Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt. 
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